
A charitable initiative developed to provide free evaluation reports
for vulnerable and displaced populations.

Happy November! The end of the year is quickly
approaching, and as holidays of all sorts abound,
schedules can become quite hectic. We're working on a lot
of positive changes for ECE® Aid in 2023, so I'll keep this
newsletter brief.

Dear Friends,
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In this issue:

ECE® Aid Updates

What happened to
the donate button?

Quarterly newsletter

Newsletter
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If you've been on the ECE® Aid website recently, you may
have noticed that the donate button has disappeared.
This is for a very good reason! 

Through data, research, and a bit of number crunching,
our incredible finance team has determined that starting
in 2023, ECE can fully fund ECE® Aid fee waivers from our
own revenue.

What happened to the
donate button?

https://www.ece.org/ECE/ECE-Aid
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Another change starting in 2023 will be
moving from a monthly to a quarterly
newsletter. Many of us receive a number of
newsletters in our inboxes. A quarterly
newsletter will allow for a focus on quality
as well as respect for our supporters'
valuable time.

ECE® Aid stories, participant spotlights, and
all of the wonderful information you've
come to enjoy about the initiative's
progress and success will continue to be
highlights in the newsletter.

Quarterly Newsletter

What this means for you is that we no longer
need to ask for donations to sustain the ECE®
Aid initiative. I will speak more to how we
arrived at this decision in next month's
newsletter, but I wanted to make sure you
were the first to know about this major
change in how ECE® Aid will operate moving
forward.

In addition, I just want to share my endless
thanks with you. Your support has built the
foundation for all that ECE® Aid has
accomplished thus far. The continued  

success and future of ECE® Aid is all thanks to you and our donors over the past six and a
half years.

You've graduated from past donor to a supporter and current subscriber!



Zachary Holochwost (he/him/his)
ECE® Aid & Market Research Manager

With gratitude,
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For updates and news about ECE and ECE® Aid, please follow our social media accounts.

I'm excited for these changes and will continue to provide news and information about
ECE® Aid to you throughout 2023 and beyond.

https://www.ece.org/
https://www.guidestar.org/profile/39-1369113
https://twitter.com/ECEConnection
https://www.facebook.com/ECEreports/
https://www.instagram.com/ece.reports/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/educational-credential-evaluators/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC6wsMV0mdYom9VDF1wWaF6A

